Page 1 of 1

Dan Roddewig

From: Mark Luthin [m.luthin@comcast.net]
Sent:  Tuesday, July 22, 2008 4:31 PM

To: Dan Roddewig; Bruce and Mary Marquardt; Beth Bruha; Barb Wych; Ann Bown; Dave Sliktas; Scott
Mortensen; Park Johnston; Pam Vehmeyer; Mike Kasper; John McMorrow; Matilde Flores

Subject: Bob's park update

Friends:
We had a very good meeting yesterday at Bob's Park and today with Kids Around the World on our upcoming

construction of the playground at Bob's Park. Here are some updates for you (I don't have the master list with
me, and it's likely | have forgotten someone or something already):

Pam and Dave solicited coffee from McDonald's for every day.

Matilde and her neighbors have volunteered to provide lunches and snacks for two days (Monday and
Tuesday)

The UAW is providing snacks and a meal (| think on Friday)

We have volunteers from our foundation that are providing snacks as well. (| think we had afternoon snacks
for every day scheduled)

Matilde and her neighbor friends will solicit other meals from local restaurants.

Dave has created a security schedule. Shortly, we will send that out to you so you can volunteer to help with
security at night. I'm sure some of you wouldn't mind spending a few hours in the middle of the night, playing
some cards or whatever, to help us with this. Dan is also working with a local organization that may help us
with the security requirement.

We have cakes donated for our dedication on Friday night from a few of the neighbor ladies.
Matilde is making a pinata for our dedication ceremony.

One of the neighbors, Robert, will ask Dean's to give us some ice cream for the dedication. If this doesn't work
for him, | will ask Beth if she can get us some ice cream through her charming husband.

We still need:

morning snacks, rolls, etc.

water (|l will call Culligan and Mr. Goodwater, unless one of you (not Dave or Mary or Matilde) volunteers). |
will be out of town tomorrow through the 3rd of August, with a little home time this Friday.

It's possible that we might have a night or two that we will be working. We might be able to get more
volunteers to help the construction if we work in the evenings. If that's the case, we may need another meal or

two provided. | didn't tell Dan this, but | was thinking we could get the grills out and flip those dogs and brats
again like we did last summer.

Many, many thanks to Mary and Dave for their organizational skills and meeting with the neighbor

representatives. | know Pam has also done a lot of legwork, and of course, thanks to Matilde for organizing
the neighbors and getting them excited about their new park.

Dave and Mary: What have | forgotten?
Mark
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